
 
Smart Wonders School 

 

 

Thursday, 6th July 2023                                                                  SWS/ ACD/2023-24/30A 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

Students have settled well in the classes and the academic rigor is going on in full swing. To bring about harmonious 

and integrated growth of every child, the school organizes remedial classes for classes UKG to 5 on all working 

Saturdays from July onwards. This gives an opportunity to the educator to be with the students and facilitate learning 

by giving individual attention. These classes are aimed at developing the potential of each child to the optimum level 

so that the child does not lag behind and has better concept clarity. 

 The educators will be in touch with you and inform you about the subject for which your child will be required to 

attend the class. The classes will commence from Saturday, 8th July 2023 from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. (fourth 

Saturday of the month will be ‘off’). Your ward’s individual time slot will be shared by the class teacher 

 Note: - School transport facility will not be available for the remedial classes.  

 
Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


